
Mission & Giving Update: November 2022 

Claudaline in Goma (Democratic Republic of Congo) 

Claudaline sends her greetings (via Whatsapp) and prays that God will comfort us after the 
loss of Queen Elizabeth II, recognising that this was a difficult time for us. 

She shared her family news, informing us that her youngest son Gethron had been unwell in 
October but is now recovering. In addition, her daughter Sarah will be getting married on 
20th November, and Sarah’s older brother will be walking her to the altar, in place of her 
father Desire who died in 2020. Sarah graduated with a degree in social sciences and 
administration in Uganda last July. 

Claudaline thanks us profusely for the second gift of £750 which we sent recently, on behalf 
of the local school children and the vulnerable women whom she supports through 
agricultural projects and small business development. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Pastor George and Jackline in Uzimatele, near 
Nairobi, Kenya 

George writes: “I want to take this opportunity to thank you for 
your support, donations and prayers. Thank you for the love 
and passion you show to the children of Uzimatele, helping us 
to transform our community by touching the lives of these 
children and giving them hope through education and 
spreading the love of our Lord Jesus Christ.” 

George again expresses his specific thanks for the donations 
from Cambourne Church received in late February and early 
May 2022 (£1561 in total after transfer). The children at the 
Education Centre (primary school) are doing well and they are 
planning a sports day and an educational trip later in 
November. They have been carrying out some renovations of 
the classrooms and also organised a community clean-up (see 
pictures). 

George also shared that they would be very grateful to receive 
any extra donation that we could send in order to help to meet 
bills and food costs in December for the Family Home, and 
perhaps contribute towards some small presents for the 
children there. We have already sent the money we promised 
for 2022, but if anyone is in a position to make an extra 
individual contribution to the Uzimatele ministry, please make 
your donation to Cambourne Church, marking it clearly 
“Uzimatele”, and we will arrange for this to be transferred. 
Please do this by the end of November so that we can arrange 
the transfer in good time for Christmas. 

Many thanks for your ongoing interest in and prayer support for 
our mission partners. 

 

 

 

 

 


